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23rd February 2016 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
We endeavour to communicate with our community in a way that will suit all our families. 

• We always send permission notes home with each student so that they can be signed 
and returned to the school. Permission notes are also uploaded to our website so that 
you can print one off if you need to. 

• The newsletter is produced once per fortnight and is uploaded to our website and posted 
on Facebook. It is also available via email and in hardcopy for those who request it.  

• Other notes and information sheets are given to the eldest child in each family. They are 
also uploaded to our website.  

 
So, our current means of communication are: 

• Notes home 
• School website  - www.luddenham-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
• Email – for the newsletter 
• Facebook – Luddenham Public School 
• Verbal communication with students and parents 

 
And now we have Skoolbag! 
 
Skoolbag is a Mobile App that communicates directly with iPhone, iPad, Android and Windows 
Phone devices. It is an easy way for the school to communicate with parents by receiving 
notifications on their phone. School notices and alerts are communicated directly to the parent 
Smartphone through the Skoolbag school Mobile App which you will need to install on your 
phone.. Please see on the back of this sheet for instructions on how to download the free App. 
Once you have added the School Mobile App to your phone you will be able to receive 
information and alerts from the school. 
 
We hope this proves to be another great tool to help us communicate with you. 
 
 
 
 
Carolyn Chapple 
School Admin Manager 
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